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Water District WIBA #1 Update – January 30, 2021

On January 26, we held a progress meeting regarding the Water District Project. We are getting closer to being ready to go to bid; we still need final approval from the NYS Department of Environmental Conservation.

We converted our initial $1,000,000 BAN and received a very favorable interest rate of .49% from Green County Commercial Bank.

We have obtained most of the easements needed from private property owners. There are a few outstanding easements and we are reaching out to those property owners. If you happen to be one of them and need additional assistance completing the easement, please let us know. The Town Engineer is available for questions and we have notaries that can arrange to meet you at your convenience.

The Monroe County Water Authority has also requested a few additional easements. As soon as those are prepared, we will get them to the property owners and hopefully get them signed and filed quickly.

If you have questions regarding the progress of the water district, please email Supervisor Ernest Haywood at supervisor@bergenny.org or 494-1121 x22.
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